
 
Dear Responsible Pharmacist / Tutor, 
 
SAPC e-Note: IGNORE LETTERS INDICATING DESIGNATION AS NON-PRACTISING AND 
REQUESTING REASONS FOR NON-COMPLIANCE WITH 2020 CPD REQUIREMENTS 
 
You recently received letters indicating that you have been designated as non-practising due to non-
compliance with Continuing Professional Development (CPD) requirements and requesting reasons not to 
be subjected to disciplinary action. These letters were sent to you erroneously as they were meant only for 
non-compliant pharmacists not occupying the roles of Responsible Pharmacist and/or Tutor. 
 
As you are a Responsible Pharmacist/Tutor, your non-compliance with CPD requirements is dealt with 
differently. As such, we trust that the Professional Conduct Department of the South African Pharmacy 
Council will/has been in touch with you to indicate the process to be followed in the case of your non-
compliance. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience the letters have caused. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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